
 

Faith Communities of St James, Adelong and St Mary’s, Batlow 

Parish Address: PO Box 41, Adelong, N.S.W.  2729.                            Parish Administrator   
                                                                                                      Fr George Ogah Tumut 69474599 

 

Est 1862  “God is my Rock” 

             
Est 1862 

WEEKEND LITURGY 

Adelong: Sunday  10.00am                                  
Batlow:    Sunday   8.30am  
   

We acknowledge the traditional owners & custodians of this land, 
 The Wiradjuri/Wolgalu people. 

 
 
 
 
 

As a faith community we pray for: 
Sick:  Ros Lomas, Mona Burgess & Geoff Thomas..  
 

Recently Deceased: Gerardo Senese, Gay Ryan, Meg Thomas & Shirley 
Gristi. 
 

Anniversaries:  

PARISH CONTACTS:  Baptisms:   Sue Roche 69464259  
Reconciliation and Holy Communion:   Liz Murray 
 
  

Liturgy & Mass Roster: Please swap with someone if unable to do your day.                               
                   

TODAY –  24/02/19         NEXT WEEK – 03/02/19 
Leader                    J Connoley  

Reader T Holland K Hamilton 

Acolyte  B Connoley 

Eucharistic Min.               B Sullivan  

Present Gifts  Korn 

Music Janice Janice 

Washing              J Connoley K Hamilton 

Cleaning                B Sullivan S Senese 

   
 
 
 
 

      

 

 

 
WH&S POLICY:     While every possible care is taken for safety on Church property, 

we request that parents also be responsible for the safe activities of their children whilst in 

the Church and playing around the grounds.  

 
 
EMERGENCY ASSEMBLY POINT:  Batlow near the St Vinnies bin 

 

 

 

BULLETIN CONTENT: 
ADELONG Contact: Neil Hughes BATLOW Contact Tracee Holland 
0429472632 or 69462383.  0427491923 or 69491923 
E-mail: nfhughes1948@gmail.com E-mail: traceeholl24@hotmail.com 
Deadline: Mid-day Saturday.  Deadline Mid-day Friday 
 

World Day Of Prayer  

will be held at the Anglican Church on Friday 1
st

 March at 7pm.  

All welcome! 

 

Ash Wednesday Mass in Batlow at 12pm 

 
Join us after Mass or Liturgy each week for morning tea. 

 

 

 
Remember:  Your used stamps help the Sister’s Mission in Peru. 
Stamps can be left in the box provided at the door. It helps to leave a ¼ of an inch 
around the edge of the stamp. 
 

 
Families are reminded to please supervise your children when they are using the toilet in 
the back of the Church. This area is not cleaned regularly, so it is up to parishioners to 

ensure it is left clean & tidy.  Thank you 
 

 
THANK YOU for leaving the Church tidy by taking your papers when you 
depart. 
 
 

BATLOW Sunday Collections   

  17/02/19 $151.75    

 

 

 

mailto:nfhughes1948@gmail.com

